
 
COMMENT: 
 
Oct. 27, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Is there a pharmacist member serving on the Spending Committee? I see that a group has been 
established, and I would love to see how pharmacy (not the pharmaceutical industry) can assist. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Dejos, PharmD, BCPS 
 
Know your medicine. Know your pharmacist. 
 


